The Rotary Club of Richmond Sunrise supports graduating Richmond students as they continue their learning journeys into post-secondary education.

Here are the letters of thank you from recipients for June 2021.

Tina Lai - Hugh Boyd Secondary

June 9, 2021

Ms. Carolyn Robertson 11320 Barkertine Place Richmond, B.C, V7E 4R1

Dear Ms. Carolyn Robertson,

I am honoured to be the recipient of the Richmond Sunrise Rotary Scholarship. I am thankful to be chosen for this scholarship.

In September, I will be attending the University of British Columbia, hoping to major in food, nutrition, and health. Living in Richmond and being surrounded by agricultural land, it has inspired me to learn more about food and health. I have always been interested in cooking and baking and the origins of the ingredients I use. I hope to pursue a career in nutrition and with this scholarship I am one step closer.

Thank you again for your generous contribution and support.

Sincerely,

Tina Lai

Leo Li - Hugh McRoberts

Ms. Robertson Richmond Sunrise Rotary 11320 Barkentine Place Richmond, BC V7E 4R1

Dear Ms. Robertson,

I am writing to thank you for your generous contribution to the Richmond Sunrise Rotary Scholarship fund at Hugh McRoberts Secondary this year. I am very honoured to receive this scholarship and I will be using this scholarship to pay for my post secondary tuition.

My name is Leo. I love my community and I enjoy working towards my goals along with like minded others while helping those in need as well. During my time in high school, I worked hard to make the school and community environment a better and safer place for others. I am a first responder at McRoberts and I help with first aid when others are hurt. I also volunteer as a first responder in the community, attending different events to make sure others are safe. I am also in the McRoberts Student Council and Social Justice club where we promote school spirit and advocate for justice.

I am attending the University of Washington this fall to further my education in the computer science and technology area. I am going to specifically pursue a Bachelors of Science in computer science. I am also going to continue to contribute to clubs and volunteering even though I am heading to a new city.

Once again, thank you for this scholarship. Your generosity is greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Leo Li

Tasneet Buri



Dear Rotary Club of Richmond Sunrise,

I am writing to express my sincere gratitude for making the Richmond Sourise Rotary Scholarship possible. I was absolutely thrilled to be awarded the honour of this esteem scholarship which will open many doors for my future aspirations in UBC as I go through my journey to fulfill my Bachelor of Arts Programs. I compost woit to begin my post-secondary journey with your deeply appreciated support!

Thank you, Tasheet Suri

Richmond School District



Richmond School District 7811 Granville Avenue, Richmond BC V6Y3E3 Phone: (604) 668-6000

July 2, 2021

Richmond Sunrise Rotary Club c/o Carolyn Robertson 11320 Barkentine Place Richmond, BC V7E 4R1

Dear Carolyn,

On behalf of all the graduating students and families in the Richmond School District, I extend my sincere gratitude for the generous scholarship funds you provided to recognize members of the Class of 2021. In these challenging times, the 1,800 graduates of Richmond's schools missed out on most of their graduation events and celebrations, so it was heartening to be able recognize and provide financial support to many deserving students and to encourage them to look forward to their post-secondary goals and dreams with optimism.

Each of our ten secondary schools held creative and classy 'video valedictory' ceremonies again this year and all scholarships were announced and presented as the graduates walked across the stage. These professional videos were viewed by thousands of students and families on YouTube and other online platforms.

We are also aware that the ongoing pandemic has created difficult economic challenges for businesses and organizations and we appreciate your generosity more than ever. We also hope that you will continue to support students graduating from Richmond's excellent public schools in 2022 and beyond.

Pease contact me if you have any questions, and thank you again for your generous support of Richmond's students - they are the future of our community!

With gratitude and appreciation,

Jim Allison

District Administrator

/aw

The Richmond School District is the best place to learn and lead

www.sd38.bc.ca